
From: Elaine Balaka   
Sent: April 1, 2014 1:34 PM 
To: BoardSec;  
Subject: Reference EB-2014-0039 
 
  

This is totally crazy and ridiculous  This should not be happening.  Rates going up by 40% is 
absurd. 
 
We as Ontarians will not tolerate this any longer.  This is gouging.   
 
No one gets a 40% increase in their salary so why are you doing this.   
 
This is totally crazy and ridiculous  This should not be happening.  Rates going up by 40% is 
absurd. 
 
 

Elaine Balaka 
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